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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

There will be a 1-day Spanish workshop happening this Saturday, June 25th from 9am - 7pm at Belvedere 

with light breakfast served. This seminar is organized by the (FFWPU) - Latino Community. The lectures 

promote the teachings and sharing of family values and the vision of Father and Mother Moon. Please 

share this event with your peers; there is both an English and Spanish letter attached that you can use to 

promote this event. 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Monica Vallejo, secretary for 

Subregion 1 at ministerioLatinos1@gmail.com 
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